
 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 12th January 2024 

A message from Mrs Mould… 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a great first week back! It was so lovely to see the children on 
Tuesday and they have all settled back into the routines of school life 

really well.  

The first week of term is always exciting as new units of work are 
started and this week has seen our History questions put to the      

children—”How did we learn to fly?” For Early Years and Key Stage 1 
and “How hard was it for the Anglo Saxons to invade and settle in 

Britain?” for the Key Stage 2 children. Although this half term is short 
(only 4 weeks to go!) the curriculum will be continuing at pace in all 

subject areas! We are looking forward to hearing and seeing the     
learning in the coming weeks.  

There are always times when as a parent or carer, you have concerns 
about your child or queries about various aspects of school life. You 
are always welcome to come and discuss your queries and concerns 
with staff but we do ask that this is done in a calm, rational manner 
and that aggressive and/or threatening comments and/or behaviour        
towards staff will not be tolerated. Please do speak to your child’s 

teacher in the first instance if there is anything that we can help or 
support with.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould  

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 99.68 % 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  100 % 

 

Class 2:  99.46% 

 

Well done to Class One 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above Attendance 

this week. The certificate winner 
for the weekly attendance is  

Sara 

                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Everly  

For a wonderful first week, getting 
settled and joining in with lots of 

learning. 

 

 

Class 2 

Emily 

For asking great questions and      
making super contributions in class 

 

 

Jack L and Kyle  

For working in a team to lop branches 
off a tree  

Deighton 

For using his imagination to explore 
ideas with string 

 

Class 1 

 

Stephen  

For persevering with his learning 
this week and trying very hard 

on his own! He can do it! 

 

Class 2 

Lewis P  

For a positive attitude towards 
learning. 

Kacey  

For trying incredibly hard in 
maths 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
We have had an amazing week in Class 1. The children have been so warm and welcoming for mine 
and Everly’s first week. They have certainly enjoyed exploring the new areas of provision. 

Thank you! 

 

We have been learning about the first ever flight and reading and writing about pigs who might fly! 
We have also made some paper aeroplanes and tested them out!  

 

In Science, we have been learning about our bodies and labelling them.  

 

In Maths, EYFS have learnt about the number 6, Year 1 have been thinking about numbers 11-20 and 
Year 2 have been finding out about pounds and pennies and adding them up. What a busy week we 
have had! 

 

Miss Trotter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 

This week has seen a welcome return for class 2. The children were so excited to be 
attending their lesson again and I am so proud of how much progress the have made 
since the beginning of the year.  

 

In Forest School the children have been practising joining natural materials using 
string, which will hopefully help them with other essential skills such as tying        
shoelaces. This is always a good skills to practice at home if you get a couple of 
minutes! 

 

In PSHE the Year 5 and 6 children have been learning about self respect. We have 
spoken about self care, personal boundaries and how our inner voice plays a massive 
role in the way we see ourselves. We have practised changing common negative 
thoughts such as “I can’t do this” to more positive affirmations such as, “I am trying 
my best and this is when I do my best learning”. Hopefully this is something we can all 
practise (adults included) as we go through the term.  

 

Finally, in English we have been our next unit of work based on climate and magazine 
articles. The children have asked some amazing questions and have really enjoyed    
researching the impact of flooding.  

 

 

 

 





Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 08/01, 29/01, 
26/02, & 18/03 

Served w/c 15/01, 05/02 & 
04/03 

Served w/c 22/01, 19/02 & 
11/03 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Tuna 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Beans 

  
Monday Monday Monday 

Lasagne 
& Broccoli/Carrots 

Homemade Garlic Bread 
Cornflake Crispie 

 Pizza 
Wedges & Mixed Salad, 

Grated Carrot 
Fruit Jelly and Ice-Cream 

Pasta Cheese & Tomato Bake 
Green Beans and Sweetcorn 

Homemade Garlic Bread 
Jam Doughnut Muffin 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken Nuggets & Wedges 
Peas & Sweetcorn 
Homemade bread 

Marble Berry Sponge & Cus-
tard 

  

Meatballs in Creamy Sauce 
Rice, Carrots & Broccoli 

Homemade Bread 
Chocolate Sponge and Choc-

olate Sauce 

Sausage & Mash 
Carrots & Broccoli 
Homemade Bread 

Plain Sponge & Custard 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Roast Pork & Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes, Medley of 

Vegetables 
Slice of bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Chicken & Yorkshire 
Pudding 

Roast Potatoes & Medley of 
Veg, Slice of bread 
Orange Shortcake 

  

Minced Beef & Dumplings 
Roast Potatoes with Carrots 

& Peas 
Slice of bread 

Choc Orange Mousse Pot 
with melting moment 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Beef Chilli Wrap & Rice 
Carrots & Green Beans 

Fruity Flapjack 
  

Spaghetti Bolognese 
Sweetcorn/Green Beans, 
Homemade Garlic Bread 

Oat & Fruit Cookie 

Chicken Korma with Rice 
Cauliflower & Green Beans 

Naan Bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Friday Friday Friday 

Battered Fish & Chips 
Baked Beans & Ketchup 
Sunflower Seed Bread 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Fish Star & Chips 
Beans and Ketchup 

Chocolate Berry Mousse 
Cake 

Fish Fingers & Chips 
Beans & Ketchup 

Iced Bun 

SPRING TERM 2024 LUNCH MENU 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Childs and Miss Trotter 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


